
April 29, 2022 

 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for the Mather Community Campus Human Assistance Facility 
Renovation project in fiscal year 2023. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is the County of Sacramento and the project is 
located at 10566 Peter A McCuen Blvd, Mather, CA 95655 
 
The funding would be used to renovate a residential unit for persons experiencing homelessness 
and provide the facility with a new roof, fall protection, water heater, boiler and a updated fire 
alarm system.   
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Ami Bera, M.D. 

Member of Congress  

 


